
DOÑA ANA MUTUAL DOMESTIC WATER 
                CONSUMERS  ASSOCIATION October 2024 

 
           
        Board Meeting 

      October 17, 2024 

          At 3:00 P.M. 

 

Last Day To Pay   

October 21, 2024 

 before 3:00 P.M. 

 

 Disconnection Date 

    October 22, 2024 

 

       Current Bills Due 

    October 25, 2024 

      before 3:00 P.M. 

 

       Office Closure 

    October 14, 2024 

  

           Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday      

7:30 A.M.-5:30 P.M. 

  Friday  

  8:00 A.M.-5:00 P.M. 

 Closed  11-12 for lunch 

 

DONATION DRIVE 

HELP THE KIDS IN DONA ANA COUNTY STAY WARM ALL WINTER LONG! 
 

We will be accepting gently used and new  

coats sizes infant to adult XL  
 
 

 

REMINDER-WASTEWATER CALCULATIONS 

It’s almost that time again! We would like to remind our members who receive 

wastewater services that your annual calculations will be based on the following reading 

dates, mid November 2024 through mid February 2025. More details to come! 

September 1st thru October 31st 

“Life starts all over 

again when it gets 

crisp in the fall.” 
 

-F. Scott Fitzgerald- 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

We would like to inform our members that 

this notice is circulating around the communi-

ty. DO ÑA ANA MDWCA DID NOT send this 

notification out. Please do not attempt to re-

ply to this message. If  you have any questions 

please contact our Customer Service Depart-

ment at 575-526-3491. 

MEET YOUR NEW BOARD MEMBERS 

Doña Ana MDWCA, would like to welcome our newest Board Members to the Associa-

tion. Mr. Kenneth Morrow, is the Vice President and represents District 2.  Mr. Ralph Ow-

ens is the representative for District 5.  We are truly honored to have you both join our 

Board of Directors and we look forward to your professionalism and expertise. 

Kenneth Morrow Ralph Owens 
 



 

COMMITTED TO 

PROVIDE QUALITY 

WATER AND 

SANITATION  

SERVICES FOR  

MEMBERS OF OUR  

COMMUNITY. 

 

Physical 

5535 Ledesma Dr. 

Las Cruces, NM 

88007 

 

Mailing 

P.O. Box 866 

Dona Ana, NM 

88032 

 

Office 

575-526-3491 

 

Emergency 

575-644-4027 

 

Website 

www.dawater.org 

 

Servline 

By HomeServe 

575-449-8055 

 

“Autumn, the sea-
son that teaches us 
that change can be  

beautiful.” 

-Heather Stillufsen- 
WATER-INDUSTRIAL SERVICE 

Available in the Doña Ana MDWCA water service area for any establishment engaged in the 

operation of a business; an institution, whether or not for profit; or a governmental entity. 

Water service is not available for any business or enterprise engaged in commercial agricul-

tural operation. Commercial agriculture means the growing of crops for food, fiber, con-

sumption, or grazing or raising of livestock with the intent to sell the products for profit.  

 
For the full policy please see page 28 in our Policy Handbook. 

POLICY FEATURE  

Having our POLICY FEATURE in our Newsletter helps build relations with our customers 

through regular communication and better understanding about our policies at DAMDWCA. 

GIVING BACK TO THE COMMUNITY 

Doña Ana MDWCA would like to thank you 

for all your bountiful donations to Cherished 

K-9 All Breed Rescue.  Your kind gesture is 

greatly appreciated. Every donation the 

Association received will make a big differ-

ence in our dog community. We are blessed 

to have such caring members who continue 

to support our great causes throughout the 

year.  Thank you for believing in our mission 

and helping us make a positive impact for 

the neglected, abused and abandoned dogs. 

DOÑA ANA VILLAGE LIFT STATION AND FORCEMAIN 

Spartan Construction has completed the work for the Doña Ana Village Lift Station and 

Forcemain. This system was originally built by Doña Ana County in 1997 and was transferred 

over to Doña Ana MDWCA in July 2017. This project consisted of upgrading the lift station on 

Pedro Madrid, which included new pumps, electrical components, and safety features. Spar-

tan Construction also replaced the 8” forcemain down El Camino Real with a 12” forcemain 

that tied into the 18” main line South of Los Venados Subdivision. 


